
 

 

 

VILLAGE OF GURNEE 

PLANNING & ZONING BOARD MEETING 

CONTINUATION NOTICE 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Gurnee Planning & 
Zoning Board slated for Wednesday, May 3, 2017 has been 
continued due to the lack of a quorum. The public hearings for 
the proposed car wash located at 4145 Grove Avenue and the 
proposed day care center located at 1555 Nations Drive will 
occur on May 17, 2017 beginning at 7:30 P.M. at the Gurnee 
Village Hall, 325 North O’Plaine Road.   

 

                                                                       DATED: May 4, 2017 

 

                                                                    ____________________ 

Clara Schopf 

Associate Planner 

 

 

 


